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Attention: Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Reference: 1. Docket No. 50-443 and 50-444
2. Telecon of 1/26/81 between L. Narrow and John DeVincentis YAEC

Subject: Potentially Reportable 10 CFR 50.55 (e) Interim Report on
Improper Non-Destructive Examination:3

Dear Sir: -

On Monday January 26, 1981 I reported a potentially significant
deficiency associated with improper non-destructive examinations that we
consider a potentially reportable item under 10 CFR 50.55 (e) . This
interim report is being filed in accordance with the thirty day reporting
requirements of 10 CFR 50.55 (e) .

An investigation is in progress at the Seabrook site to determine
if a significant deficiency exists for this item. The investigation is
scheduled to be completed by March 27, 1981. Upon the completion of the
investigation, an evaluation will be conducted to the criteria of 10 CFR 50.55 (e)
to determine if a significant deficiency exists. At that time we will eitner
verbally inform you that a significant deficiency does not exist, or a formal
report in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.55 (e) will be submitted.
We consider this item to be a potentially reportable item until completion of
the testing and evaluation program.

*~
Very truly ours,

' $

S. ./7o
John DeVincentis
Project Manager 3
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cc: Director of Inspection and
Enforcement
USNRC, Washington, DC 20555

8103180510


